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Tysen VanDraska could probably run from Cedar Rapids Prairie to the University of Iowa when
he joins the UI track and cross country programs next year.

  

VanDraska, one of the top distance runners in the state, signed a national letter-of-intent with
the Hawkeyes Monday morning during a ceremony at Prairie High School.

  

Kenzie Soeken signed with Upper Iowa at the ceremony Monday morning to play volleyball and
run track for the Peacocks.

  

VanDraska finished second at the Class 4A state cross country meet in Fort Dodge this month.
He also placed second in the 800-meter run (1:54.68) and 1,600 (4:21.70) at the Class 4A state
track meet last May.
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